
                          NOTICE                                                            

Donelson Construction Company, in conjunction with the city of Frontenac, Mo will soon begin a street 

preservation project in your neighborhood. The subdivision will be completed in the specified timeframe, 

barring any weather delays or unforeseen circumstances. 
____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________                                                 
Friday 8-11-23  * Cleanup of streets and repairs areas throughout the subdivision 
 

Monday 8-14-23  thru Wednesday 8-16-23 resurface streets with micro 
 

Streets to be resurfaced: 
Donoho Pl (dead end  -to-  Lindbergh)   -   Garibaldi Pl (Princess  -to-  Lindbergh)   -   Princess (Garibaldi  -to-  Anzeiger) 
 

Anzeiger Ave. (Princess  -to-  Lindbergh) -  Savannah Ave (Princess  -to-  Lindbergh) - Arthur Pl (Princess  -to- 

Lindbergh) 

 

Cable Ave (Dwyer Ave. -to- Lindbergh)  -  Leela Ave. (cable  -to-  German Blvd.) – Dwyer Ave (dead end  -to- German 

Blvd.) 

 
___________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Throughout this day, please expect delays. There will be an orange traffic cone placed at the edge of your 

driveway the day before indicating we will be working on your street the next day except Monday’s work and 

these cones will be placed the Friday before. The cone will be moved to the center of your driveway indicating 

fresh oil is present. The material usually takes an hour to cure before it can be driven on. The cones are 

sometimes left longer in your driveway and intersection to control traffic and to keep cars from turning around 

in your driveway and the road 
  

Donelson Construction Company provides traffic coordinators throughout the subdivision(s) to assist with 

traffic and to inform residents where it is safe to drive and park. PLEASE stop and ask them for assistance   
 

Please make sure all lawn irrigation systems are turned off, as water will damage fresh material. Please notify 

any lawn care, maid services, remodeling contractor’s etc... working on your property of the work being done.  
 

Please!  Make sure you have all vehicles out of the roadway.  Vehicles remaining on the roadway during 

scheduled construction will be towed. We ask that there be no parking on roadway overnight after your 

road has been completed to allow the material to fully cure.  

 

Please!!! Help us out as you enter and leave your driveway by not sitting still on the new material as you 

turn your steering wheel. Even though the material has cured enough to drive on, it will not handle  

the twisting of your tires. This may damage the new material and will leave permanent marks. 
 

Work will typically begin in the cul-de-sacs first, working our way out to the though streets. Working hours will 

be 7:00 am to 6:00 pm. 

 

If you have a basketball goal that is in the street or overhangs the curb line, please pull it back to ensure it is not 

damaged. 

 

With your partnership, this project will be completed as quickly as possible. If you need assistance, please call 

Tim Schatzer the project coordinator with Donelson Construction Co. @ 1-417- 838-5450. Thank you for your 

cooperation. 


